[bookmark: _GoBack]From: publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Sent: 29 April 2019 09:14
To: Public Access DC Comments <PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Consultee Comments for Planning Application 18/02147/OUT

A consultee has commented on a Planning Application. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:14 AM on 29 Apr 2019 from Mr Don McAllister on behalf of Building Control (CDC).
	Application Summary

	Reference:
	18/02147/OUT

	Address:
	Stone Pits Hempton Road Deddington Banbury OX15 0QH 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning application for up to 21 dwellings comprising 2, 3 and 4 bedroom dwellings together with access, garaging and landscaping. 

	Case Officer:
	James Kirkham 

	Click for further information



	Comments Details

	Comments:
	I can confirm a Building Regulations application will be required for the proposals no further comments from last consultation 18.12.18



